

Dear Parents and Carers

Our priority is to help keep everyone, including our staff, safe and healthy while also continuing to provide help and support to local children and families during this challenging time.

We are here to help.

WHP Link Workers are at the end of the phone, email and text. All our staff are now only working from home and doing things differently. We are not school or home visiting. We are working flexible hours and still here to help.

Familiar routines are changing for us all as we work together to reduce the spread of the virus. For now, our office is not being manned and we have cancelled Summer term courses for parents and our drop-ins.

Your child's primary school website provides information about the WHP support service so that you can contact your Link Worker direct. You can also email us at whp@continu.org.uk or call 01562 851292 and we will pass your message on to the right Link Worker.

WHP Link Workers can help with things like putting new routines into practice at home, tips and strategies for managing children's behaviour, helping siblings to co-operate more, working together better as parents and much more...

If you need help and support for your family then contact your WHP Link Worker



If you have any comments about the WHP service, then please contact us on 01562 851292 or by email at whp@continu.org.uk

WHP is run locally in Wyre Forest and Hagley through the ContinU Trust which is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales, Number 6649728. Registered Charity Number 1125543. Registered Office: c/o Baxter College, Habberley Road, Kidderminster, Worcestershire DY11 5PQ.